## Learn How To Create The Perfect Greeting Card

## Thursday 30th Sept 7.30pm at The Village Hall

After so many months, we are thrilled that our monthly W.I. meetings are able to start again.

Jen Wills is our first speaker and she will be demonstrating how to make greetings cards.

If you want to pick up some tips, this is the meeting for you. For those 'less creative' Jen will have cards to buy (cash only please) and donations will be made to Jen's nominated charity, East Cheshire Hospice.

You are welcome to come along as a guest. Interested? just contact us before the meeting and we will make sure there is someone to greet you.

To find out more about OP WI visit the Village website www.overpeover.com/over-peover-womens-institute

E: june\_leach48@yahoo.co.uk M: 07500 250969



